1 June 2018
MEMORANDUM FOR:
The Clerk-Assistant

On Tuesday 22 May 2018, the Legislative Council resolved that a Select Committee be
appointed, with power to send for persons and papers, with leave to sit during any
adjournment of the Council, and with leave to adjourn from place to place to inquire into
and report upon the short stay accommodation industry in Tasmania with particular
reference to —

(1) The growth of short stay accommodation in Tasmania and the changing
character of the market including recent trends in online letting of short stay
accommodation;

(2) The impact of short stay accommodation on the residential housing sector;

(3) The impact of short stay accommodation on the tourism sector;

(4) Regulatory issues including customer safety, land use planning, neighbourhood
amenity and licensing conditions compared to other jurisdictions in Australia
and worldwide; and

(5)  Any other matter incidental thereto.

And that —
Ms Armitage;
Mr Armstrong;
Ms Rattray;

Mr Valentine; and
Mr Willie, be of the Committee.
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D T Pearce
CLERK OF THE COUNCIL



